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Subject: Last Night's DC-3

From: Josh Woodward  
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 9:10 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Last Night's DC-3 

Hello, planning folks! Just a quick note to respectfully ask that you stay focused on your work and not be 
swayed by council's interference in the CLUP process. You've done an outstanding job leveraging your 
knowledge and expertise to create a solid and equitable plan, despite the noise from those with ulterior 
motives. I hope you will politely decline the suggestions of six more of those voices. You serve the people 
of Ann Arbor first, and council second, so please stand strong for what's right, and continue your great 
work. Thanks! 

--  
Josh Woodward - 


